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TENTERFIELD POOL REOPENS 

 
Council advises that the Tenterfield Pool re-opened this morning, Thursday, 19 

December 2019. 
 
JUST Sports & Fitness who manage the Pool, have been working with Council to  

continually monitor the water and have been working on improving clarity and colour 
to ensure a quality swimming experience. 

 
Squad training has recommenced, however it is regretted that swimming lessons will 
be postponed until February 2020. 

 
Hours of operation are as usual, being: 

 
Weekdays: 

 6 am to 8 am – lap swimming 

 10 am to 6 pm – general admission and late swimming (Thursday to 7 pm) 
 

Weekend: 
 10 am to 6 pm – general admission and late swimming 

 

“JUST Sports & Fitness together with Council, wish to thank the community and 
regular pool patrons for their patience and understanding during this time.  However 

the ongoing challenges of drought, fire and weather events could unfortunately still 
impact the water quality of the Pool and cause intermittent closure”, said Mayor Petty. 
 

“Please download the Council App to your smartphone to keep up to date with events 
through the Christmas break”, Mayor Petty added. 
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